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Lt. Governor Bryant, 

  As a support of representative government, I thought you would be concerned to know what is being done with no Legislative 
oversight.

  Our National identity is a collection of memorable events and admirable values that we imbue in our children.  That's why we take 
them to Kings Mountain, and to visit their grandparents graves.  In the grand span of history, America is but a youthful society, still 
seeking to decide what we choose to remember and how we want to be perceive.

  South Carolina has always played a pivotal role in shaping the history and destiny of these United States.  Today we face a choice that 
will honor one and influence the other.  We must determine which is more valuable to the future, a monument to the Greatest 
Generation or a train track.

  I invite you to read carefully the attached Open Letter to the Governor regarding the destruction of the Charleston Naval Hospital 
Historic District and decide for yourself and, for your grandchildren.

Don Campagna
843.327.7851c
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